
Principal’s Report 

Another busy week has flown by.  I had the wonderful 
opportunity to see two of our students receive the 
Rotary Citizenship Award on Wednesday night.  
Congratulations to Kiara and Cate, who both received 
the award for their outstanding citizenship in the 
school.  Their commitment to making the school a 
better place through their actions is excellent.   
 

Green Team News 
The Green Team have entered a 
sunflower competition at the 2020 
Morisset Show.  They will 
compete in the categories of: 
 The biggest sunflower 
 The best small bunch of sunflowers 

 
They have also entered the category 
of the “best basket of produce”.  
They will be putting their green 
thumbs into over drive in the coming 
weeks. 
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Upcoming Events  

Wed 27th November 11:00am Thank You Morning Tea 

 11:45am Election Speeches for 2020 School eaders 

Friday 29th November 12:20pm 1C Parent  Assembly 

https://web1.lakemunmor-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/webcal/calendar/7


 
P&C Meeting 

The P&C meeting was held on Tuesday this week.  Thank you to the P&C team for their commitment to 
fundraising this year.  I am looking forward to the final event of the year—the Family Fun Night—on the 
4th December, from 5pm-7pm.  Please come along for a great get together on that afternoon.   

The P&C are always looking for new members. Meetings are advertised in the newsletter and on the 
P&C Facebook page.  Anyone who can come along to meetings in the coming year would be most 
welcome. 

We are also continuing to seek for volunteers for the Breakfast Club, which runs each morning from 
8.30.   

Updating information 

Please call into the office if you know you have information to update, such as a phone number change 
or you have recently moved house.  Also, if your child is in Year K-5 and you are not returning after the 
holidays, please notify the school. 

 

Narelle Baldwin 

Principal 

 

5C have been creating their own versions of fairy tales with wicked twists. Sophia wowed us all with her 

version of Jack and Jill.  

 

Jack and Jill  

I guess you think you know this story. 

You don’t.  

The real one is much more gory. 

The phoney one (the one you know) 

Was cooked up years and years ago, 

And made to sound all soft and sappy. 

All to make the children happy. 

Mind you they got it all wrong. 

Many lies in just one song. 

Jack and Jill went up the hill to play a little game, 

Jack fell down (far, far down),  

And nothing was the same. 

She carried him home, 

With a big, big groan. 

He wouldn’t listen to what she said. 

Years and years have past and he’s still lying in bed. 

By Sophia L 5C 

  



 

 



 

 

P&C  Family  

Fun Night 

Save the Date 

Wednesday  

4th December 

5 –7pm 

 
 



 

 



 
                                        

  

 

 

 

 Canteen News Term 4 

Week 7 

 

Slushies          

   $2.00 

Hash Browns Breakfast Only   

   $1.00 

 

 

Lunch 1 & 2 

Caesar Salad Bowl         $4.00 

Chicken Caesar Salad Bowl      $5.00 

Salad Bowl           $4.00 

Add Ham ,Tuna, Chicken or Egg     $5.00 

 

Fruit Salad Bowl         $4.50 

 

$2:50 



 
                                        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
                          


